
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
20/11/2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
This year’s Christmas Fair will take place on Saturday December 7th from 1- 4pm.There will be lots of stalls with 
games, refreshments, Christmas shopping and Santa’s grotto. The fair relies on the generosity and support of 
the parents, carers and community to make it a success and enable the PTA to continue to help fund projects 
for the school. This year we are asking for the following donations.  
 
Friday 29th November – small unused gifts for adults   
 
Friday 6th November – mince pies  
 
Please bring any donations to the office  
 
Each year we ask parents/carers to help the event run smoothly and we are looking for volunteers to assist us 
with the set up/ tidying up and the running of stalls. If you feel you would be able to spare an hour of your 
time to help, please could you fill out the slip below and return to school by 29th November.  
 
Once again, we would like to thank you for all your continued support.  
 
 
The PTA team 
 
 

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR HELPERS       

 
 
Name:   _______________________        
 
Telephone: ____________________    
 
Set up:    12- 1pm ___ 
 
Tidy up:  4-5pm      ___ 
 
Run a stall:   1-2pm ____         2 – 3pm ____           3- 4pm _____ 
 
      

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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